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I support SB1158. This is a necessary step to returning our country back to the gold 

standard and to ensure it remains the reserve currency. Federal policies have eroded 

purchasing power and penalized those who safeguard their hard-earned money in 

precious metals. SB 1158 corrects this injustice, ensuring that Oregonians are not 

taxed simply for protecting their financial future. Please support bill SB1158 by voting 

YES. 


